



BEAUMONT SOCCER ASSOCIATION

BSA TECHNICAL MEETING		
Feb 22 2017	6:00PM	STARBUCKS, BEAUMONT
Facilitator	Darryl Ratcliffe	
Attendees	Rob Brydon, Martin Carnegie, Martin Mathiesen	
1. End of Indoor Team Official Meeting		
Discussion	Meeting discussed.	
Conclusions	It was agreed that the Beaumont Based Selects Teams should be invited.	
Action Items	Person Responsible	Deadline
Issue Agenda to Technical Committee	Darryl Ratcliffe	Feb 23
Issue Agenda to Team Officials	Darryl Ratcliffe	Feb 23
Invite Jim Kha & Jim Tetz	Darryl Ratcliffe	Feb 23
2. Pre Season Session Plans		
Discussion	Discussed if sessions should be like a Technical Session	
Also discussed numbers. Not many registered at the minute. MM suggested station based drills rather than Technical Type session		
Conclusions	Station drills will require help at each station, where a Technical session I can do with less help.	
Would we want to invite coaches to these sessions? This was not discussed at the meeting. Also, Eddie should be here too, any objections.		
Action Items	Person Responsible	Deadline
Session Plan to be Issued to Technical Committee for review	Darryl Ratcliffe	Feb 26
Decide if we should invite coaches or not?	All	Feb 26
3. Technical Orientation for Coaches		
Discussion	Discussed having both Managers and Coaches/AC's at the sessions.	
Sometimes the Team Manager helps out if the coach isn't there so may benefit from the coach orientation. Likewise, the coaches may benefit from the Teamsnap tutorial.		
Conclusions	Session provisionally planned for April 20th at Beau Meadow. Not discussed but may be worth	
going into Beau Meadow school for the manager's part if there are slides to watch? Show field set up, line markings, game sheets, Teamsnap etc.		
Action Items	Person Responsible	Deadline
Book class room if required	Darryl Ratcliffe	March 5th



BEAUMONT SOCCER ASSOCIATION

4. Technical Sessions

Discussion	Discussed technical sessions, goalie clinics and coach mentoring.	
MC would like to see more Goalkeeper Sessions from Eddie and would like to know if Millwoods Technical Director is available for BSA use.		
Conclusions	Friday is the only night nobody plays, suggestion made to have Friday night Footie and Technical Friday.	
Action Items	Person Responsible	Deadline
DR to contact Eddie about availability	Darryl Ratcliffe	March 4th
DR to reach out to Millwoods	Darryl Ratcliffe	March 4th

5. Coach Development

Discussion	Discussed how to improve the Coaches development.	
DR suggested a Director at Large or paying Eddie to visit and be the Coach Mentor. MC suggested we issue a "Template Letter to Parents" to coaches for their use.		
Conclusions		
Action Items	Person Responsible	Deadline
Template Letter to parents to be established.	All	March 11th
Decision on Coach Mentor to be made	All	March 11th

6. Handouts

Discussion	Discussed what the coaches should receive.	
Coaches handout should be sent prior to meeting so they can bring with them. We should also look at the LTPD handouts.		
Conclusions		
Action Items	Person Responsible	Deadline
Update Coach Handouts	All	March 11th
Look at getting latest copies of LTPD handouts	Darryl Ratcliffe	March 11th

7. Mid-Season Team Official Meeting

Discussion	Discussed holding a Mid Season Team Official Meeting	
To promote engagement and relieve any tensions building up for the whole season. Provisional date of May26th suggested. It will be mandatory for at least one representative from each team attend.		
Conclusions		
Action Items	Person Responsible	Deadline
DR to enter in Teamsnap	Darryl Ratcliffe	Season Start



BEAUMONT SOCCER ASSOCIATION

8. End of Outdoor Team Official Meeting		
Discussion	Discussed the date for the outdoor meeting.	
Provisional date of June 30th suggested.		
Conclusions		
Action Items	Person Responsible	Deadline
DR to enter in Teamsnap	Darryl Ratcliffe	Season Start
9. Presentation Evening		
Discussion	Discussed holding a presentation evening	
Seems feasible to achieve. Rob B suggested speaking to some of the U16 boys who DJ'd at the Daddy Daughter Dance. DR also speak to Lynn Vaughan.		
Costs should be covered by ticket sales. Additional funds could be raised through raffles etc.		
Conclusions	No objections to hosting this night.	
Action Items	Person Responsible	Deadline
DR to speak to Lynn Vaughan	Darryl Ratcliffe	March 11th
10. Board Vs Coaching Staff Game		
Discussion	Discussed the game.	
MM suggested hosting at the 2017 Soccer Fest since we have all the Team Officials already there.		
Conclusions	Need to agree	
Action Items	Person Responsible	Deadline
11. Still Street		
Discussion	Discussed having Still Street back	
We can arrange the basketball court for them, but they should not get a flat rate. We will help them advertise but they will be responsible for collecting money. If they make money great, if they don't get enough kids, too bad.		
Conclusions	Reach out and check availability for Friday nights again.	
Action Items	Person Responsible	Deadline
Contact Still Street for availability	Darryl Ratcliffe	February 22